
Dear Sir/ Madam,

Having read most of the previous submissions I would like to add my voice to object to this 
proposed development on North Avalon Rd.

I agree with all of the points made in these previous submissions. Most of all I believe that this 
is a massive overdevelopment of this site that has had the council bend its own rules in order 
to "comply" and does in no way fit with the character of north avalon.

It sets a devastating precedent for the future of this area and as representatives of the 
community, I implore you to listen to the people who will have to live forever with the effects of 
your decisions. 

Thank you

David Griffiths 
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